
 

 This Week at Harbour View High School  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 28th – December 4th         

Monday, 28th                   -  
 
 

Tuesday, 29th              -  
 
 

Wednesday, 30th                   
   

 

-  

Thursday, 1st                 
  
 

- School Picture Retakes  
- The Sound of Music – 7:30pm (Tickets available through website)  

Friday, 2nd             - PL Day – No School for Students  
- The Sound of Music – 7:30pm (Tickets available through website) 

Saturday 3rd           
 & Sunday 4th           

- The Sound of Music – 1:30pm (Tickets available through website) 
- The Sound of Music – 7:30pm (Tickets available through website)  

 

Shout-outs & Recognition 

• Congratulations to our Varsity Girls Basketball team who took home the banner as champions of this years Simonds 

High School Tip-Off Tournament. 

• Shoutout to Mrs. Gallagher and her Cul-Tech students who supported both Wellness Wednesday and our World Cup 

celebration with over 600 soccer ball cookies for our nutrition break.  

• Shout out to Mr. Clarke and our swim team who represented HVHS in northern New Brunswick over the weekend.  

 

Hello Viking families! The big week is here, and we couldn’t be more excited to share with you our 

production of The Sound of Music. A small army of students, staff, and volunteers have put in countless 

hours over the last few months to be sure that our first musical since 2019 is a success. Please be sure to get 

your tickets before they are gone. They can be purchased at the link below, or on our website. 

https://www.eventbrite.ca/o/harbour-view-high-school-17801206248  

Students in Grades 10 and 11 are encouraged to explore and apply for a fantastic enrichment opportunity 

through SHAD Canada. The opportunity would allow for a month-long experience would provide students an 

opportunity to explore the world of STEAM with others from across the country. Information is posted at the 

bottom of this message. 

https://www.eventbrite.ca/o/harbour-view-high-school-17801206248


 

On the horizon…  

• PL Day – December 9th (No School) 

• Holiday Break – December 23rd (Half Day)   

  

 

 
 

 
 

  

 

 PLEASE NOTE: 

Please be sure to pay your child’s student 

fee at: 

https://asds.schoolcashonline.com/ 

 

 

 

 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fasds.schoolcashonline.com%2F&data=04%7C01%7CPatrick.McDade%40NBED.NB.CA%7C9735b5540b8f4402f37a08d96eea344e%7C4d2b5fdfc4d24911870968cc2f465c9f%7C0%7C0%7C637662774436532169%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=ugLiiIlwSpvvTEnCk0S%2FLS9Xzz7gqdR8lNdsWb2tH%2BY%3D&reserved=0

